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Barnes, Jeff

From: Barnes, Jeff

Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 9:11 AM

To: Mike Kaplan

Cc: Geoffrey N. Simpson; Jerry Davis

Subject: RE: Zoning Case 8-ZN-2022

Received. Thank you. 

 

I will add this to the record of both 3-GP-2022 and 8-ZN-2022 and we will close out both applications for “94 

Hundred Shea – The Village” as Withdrawn. 

 

Je. 

 

From: Mike Kaplan <mkaplan@kapcorp.com>  

Sent: Sunday, April 13, 2025 10:30 AM 

To: Barnes, Jeff <jbarnes@scottsdaleaz.gov> 

Cc: Mike Kaplan <mkaplan@kapcorp.com>; Geoffrey N. Simpson <gsimpson@kapcorp.com>; Jerry Davis 

<jdavis@kapcorp.com> 

Subject: Zoning Case 8-ZN-2022 

 


���External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!  

4.13.25 

 

Dear Mr. Barnes: 

We are sending this email to request that case 8-ZN-2022/ 94 Hundred Shea – The Village be withdrawn. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Kaplan 

Kaplan Shea Property Company, LLC 

Member/Manager 

281.881.8311 


